

ROSLYN ATHLETICS



DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS
MICHAEL BROSTOWSKI



Registration is Now Open for the Spring Sports Season

Registration is now open for the middle school spring sports season. The sport offerings for the spring season are: baseball, boys lacrosse, girls lacrosse, boys tennis, boys and girls track and field, and softball.

All registrations must be completed via Arbiter Sports (FamilyID) by 3/18/24. A preseason meeting for athletes will be held on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 to discuss student expectations and tryout procedures. All athletes must be present for tryouts.

Click here to read a message from the Athletic Director



www.roslynschools.org